LOVING OUR CHILDREN OPT-OUT POLICY

COLLECTION OF INFORMATION

LOVING OUR CHILDREN COLLECTS THE FOLLOWING PERSONAL INFORMATION

WHEN YOU OPT-IN TO OUR COMMUNICATIONS

FULL NAME
EMAIL ADDRESS
PHONE NUMBER
PREFERRED CONTACT METHOD (IF SPECIFIED)

USE OF INFORMATION WE USE YOUR INFORMATION TO:

SEND NEWSLETTERS, UPDATES ON OUR INITIATIVES, AND ANNOUNCEMENTS ABOUT EVENTS INFORM YOU OF OPPORTUNITIES TO ENGAGE WITH OR DONATE TO LOVING OUR CHILDREN SHARE EDUCATIONAL CONTENT AND UPDATES REGARDING OUR MISSION AND PROGRAMS

SHARING OF INFORMATION

LOVING OUR CHILDREN VALUES YOUR TRUST AND PRIVACY. WE DO NOT SHARE, SELL, OR DISCLOSE YOUR OPT-IN INFORMATION WITH THIRD PARTIES. ALL COMMUNICATIONS AND DATA COLLECTEDWILL BE USED SOLELY FOR THE PURPOSE OF KEEPING YOU INFORMED ABOUT OUR NONPROFIT'S WORK.

OPT-OUT PROCEDURE

TO STOP RECEIVING COMMUNICATIONS FROM LOVING OUR CHILDREN, YOU MAY: USE THE "UNSUBSCRIBE" LINK INCLUDED IN EVERY EMAIL

SEND AN EMAIL TO [UNSUBSCRIBE@LOVINGOURCHILDREN.ORG] WITH THE SUBJECT LINE "UNSUBSCRIBE"

REPLY "STOP" TO ANY TEXT MESSAGE YOU RECEIVE OPT-OUT REQUESTS WILL BE PROCESSED WITHIN 10 BUSINESS DAYS.